Present Katherine Ring, chairman, Paul Mercier, Leslie MacNeil and Betty Shaw, secretary.

Meeting came to order at 7:30 at which time the selectmen signed checks yield tax, abatement and bank statements for the withdrqed and deposit of funds in the Phase 111 account.

Bob Flanders was in to once again go over the format of the coming town meeting and remind the selectmen to have the booths set up for town elections.

Eric Tenney spoke of the money received for cutting of timber on what was formally Precinct land. It was agreed that any money received will go to the Sewer and Water committee to be set aside for future repairs on water ways. Eric also took time to answer many questions put to him by the selectmen.

Mr Moller was in and spoke about the assessment on his property. It was raised this past year although no work was done on the property since the last appraisal. Lew Gilmore was called and he will be in to look over the property cards in question. He did say he had assumed that work had been done and hence the increase.

The selectmen have decided to halt automatioc delivery of fuel oil until the price of oil goes down.

Two bids were received for the towncruiser. Both bids were refused due to them being so low. One for \$451., and the other\$617.00. It will be advertised in the Union Leader, Concord Monator and the Keene Shopper to be opened on March 29, 1982.